
Written Submission – Jacquie Wells 

We would like to comment on some of the discussion points raised at committee last week 
regarding concerns over budget for the renoviction bylaw, provide ACORN’s perspective on 
the update from city staff regarding timing and budget of the bylaw, and address some of 
the common concerns raised by landlords regarding the bylaw (for example, concerns over 
the fees impeding repairs). This should all be new information that council has not heard 
from us before. 


